Country Club Estates Summer Newsletter

Summer has finally arrived in Wisconsin. Our piers are in and painted, the Beach House is now open on weekends and will be open 7 days a week starting on June 9th. Hours of operation are 10am-7pm through Labor Day. Members in good standing are encouraged to stop by the Clubhouse and pick up your beach parking stickers and beach pass to check out the beach chairs. The pass entitles you to check out up to 4 chairs to be used at our lakefront. The Golf Course is once again in incredible shape. A letter from the Golf Club is enclosed.

The CCE Annual Meeting will be held on Saturday June 21st at 11am at the Clubhouse. All Property owners are encouraged to stop by, vote, meet new neighbors and join us for lunch afterwards. The proposed CCE 2014-2015 Budget is on the green sheet in this mailer. The proposed Annual Dues continue to be \$225 per lot. Our dues continue to be the best bargain in the Geneva Lake area. The CCE Board consists of Gwenn Granquist, Fritz Frazier, Derek D'Auria, Tom McGreevy and Scott Vilona. Board Members Scott Vilona and Tom McGreevy are running unopposed for reelection to the CCE Board. If you are not able to attend the meeting please return your proxy either by mail or drop off at the clubhouse by June 20th. We need your vote for a quorum to validate the election.

The lawsuits filed against the Golf Course Association and Homeowners Association by our former employees have been settled pursuant to a confidential agreement. All parties worked diligently through the mediation process and are pleased to have resolved this dispute.

Please take a minute and visit our association website www.ccehoaonline.com for past newsletters, BOD minutes pier slip waiting lists and more.

Enjoy your summer at Country Club Estates!!

Thank you,

CCE Board of Directors